

Dear PHILLIPS School Parent/Guardian:

PHILLIPS School is now using Alert Solutions, an automatic messaging system that will alert you to special or emergency situations such as weather emergencies or school closings. The alerts will be sent to you at the email and voice mail phone numbers you have previously provided us. We are also able to text you these messages, but we need your permission to do so. **If you have not already done so, we ask that you consider signing the form below** and return it to PHILLIPS School. We will add your text number to the alert messaging system. As always, we will continue to provide any updated information on our website **www.phillipsprograms.org**

In short, you will soon be able to receive emergency alerts from PHILLIPS School via your email and voice mail that you have given us. If you wish to get an emergency alert message via text, please fill out the form below and return it to PHILLIPS School.

Should you have any questions please feel free to call PHILLIPS School. We are excited to be able to provide you with updated information concerning the school in such an accessible format.

Please return the completed form to your child's teacher as soon as possible if you would like to receive alerts via text message

=	rough the Alert Solutio	give permission to PHILLIPS Programs to ns messaging system. The number I am providing messaging alert system.
Signed:	Date:	
Phone Number (for text a	erts):	